The March 8th LCP Board Meeting was called to order by Jeff at 7:00 a.m. A quorum was established with the following board Members present: Alex, Alice, Jamie, Paige, Leslie by Zoom, and Jeff.  ED Sarah was also present, as was guest and potential future member, Charmaine Despain.

The board heard a presentation from the FFA prior to the start of the business meeting.
MINUTES
The Meetings of the previous two meetings were unanimously approved following the revisions for typos.
FINANCIALS
Jamie shared that the HUD end of year reports are now done.
She also said that approximately $10,000. Is electrical work has done and that Yellow Duck has completed work in the store and that their bill for $1,488.88 has been paid.

Jeff reminded the board that all bills must be presented to the board for approval, paid or not.  There was some conversation on this, and Jeff stated that this has been the traditional practice of the board regarding LCP Bills.
GRANTS
Sarah said that the preliminary application for the Capital Heritage Grant has been sent, and that we are now waiting for the internal review to be completed and approved  prior to writing the actual application.

ANDRUS BUILDING, CAFE, BANK, AND ROCK HOUSES
No reports
SERVICE STATION
A report from the architects including design ideas will be presented via ZOOM at the April 5th meeting.
APARTMENTS
The HVAC units may be under warranty, and we are waiting to hear from Community Action and the installer regarding that status.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT
It was agreed that the ED’s report will no longer be on the agenda since Sarah tends to share the information that would go into a report while we move through the agenda.
ADDITIONAL TOPICS
· Ritzville Warehouse
Jamie is attempting to schedule a time where we can go through the open building.
· Rock Houses
The toilets in each house will be removed and the holes capped.  By doing so we will not be charged the $50.00 each monthly fee by the city.

Jeff closed the meeting at 8:25 a.m.

NEXT MEETING
April 5th at 7:00 a.m.  We will have a quick business meeting and that will be followed by a ZOOM meeting with the architects.

,Respectfully submitted

Jeff Pietila


